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Good Morning, Amanda,
 
I was just hoping that I could get an update on the above mentioned site, please.  When is the
 excavation scheduled to begin?
 
Thank you and Happy New Year.
 
Amber Groves
Remediation Specialist
Field Operations Division
(575)392-3697
(575)263-3209 cell
New Mexico State Land Office
2827 N. Dal Paso Suite 117
Hobbs, NM  88260
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